
 

   

 

Gooderstone Church of England Primary Academy 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Godbold 

The Street, Gooderstone, Kings Lynn, Norfolk, PE33 9BP      

Tel: 01366 328280    Email: office@gooderstone.dneat.org    Web: www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

         

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

It is that time of year again- we are organising our whole school trip!  
This year we have decided to take all of the children to Hunstanton for a beach 
and Sealife Centre trip.  

 
This trip will be on Friday 30th June 2023 and it will be all day. We will be leaving 

school at 9:00a.m. and will arrive back at 3:00p.m. 
 
We hope to arrive in Hunstanton at 10:00a.m. and will be spending some time on 

the beach before visiting the Sealife Centre at 11:00a.m.  
 

The cost of the trip will be £13 per child and needs to be paid via the Parentmail 
app. This will cover the cost of the ticket to the Sealife Centre, the coach journey 
there and an ice lolly provided by the Sealife Centre.  

 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or chocolate) in a 

bag that they can carry themselves (backpacks are ideal). Other than their school 
jumper/cardigan (for easy identification around the Centre), the children can wear 

non-school uniform.  
 
Please keep an eye on the weather forecast on the lead up to the trip and provide 

your child with the clothing necessary (including some sun cream for them to 
apply). We will send a letter the week prior to the trip with more details about 

what the children should wear.  
 
If you would like your child to attend this trip, please could you complete the 

permission form sent via IRIS Parentmail, and pay via the app, by Friday 16th 
June 2023. 

 
We have a few spaces for parents to join us on the trip. If you would like to 
volunteer, please speak to Mrs O’Rourke in the school office.  

 
 

Many thanks,  
Mrs Keeble 
Senior Teacher  

http://www.churchsidefederation.norfolk.sch.uk/

